
Bristol Water Works Corporation 
7939 Rae Boulevard 

Victor, NY 14564 
(585) 204-6754 

 
June 16, 2025 
 
To All Customers/Premises Taking Service from Bristol Water Works Corporation: 
 
On April 11, 2025, Bristol Water Works Corporation (the Company) filed a request with the New York State 
Public Service Commission (Commission) to increase the Company’s annual revenues by approximately 
$111,249, an increase of 49.5%.  This increase is requested due to large operating losses over the past three 
years, as the Company’s current cash flow does not meet the Company’s current obligations, and there have 
been significant increases due to inflation.  
 
The Company’s rates are proposed to be effective October 1, 2025.  For residential customers, the proposed 
rates are as follows: 
 

• Rate (applicable to all non-condominium customers): Individually metered residential consumption 
$14.29 per 1,000 gallons in arrears. 

• Residential Customer Charge (applicable to all non-condominium customers): Meter Size Quarterly 
Customer Charge (in advance) 

o 5/8-inch - $155.49 
o 3/4-inch - $170.62 
o 1-inch    - $217.15 

 
Condominium Flat Rate: 

• 1 Bedroom Condominium $131.46 quarterly in advance 
• 2 Bedroom Condominium $155.73 quarterly in advance 
• 3 Bedroom Condominium $217.01 quarterly in advance 
• 4 & 4+ Bedroom Condominium $301.86 quarterly in advance 

 
For metered treated water for non-residential purposes, the Company’s proposed rates are as follows: 

• Rate: $27.52 per 1,000 gallons in arrears. 
• Meter Size Quarterly Customer Charge (in advance): 

o 5/8-inch - $155.49 
o 3/4-inch - $170.92 
o 1-inch    - $217.15 
o 1.5-inch - $279.19 

 
You may review the Company's rate filing and post comments by going to the Commission's website at 
www.dps.ny.gov, select Search, and enter 25-W-0237 in the input box labeled "Search by Case Number." 
Comments referencing Case 25-W-0237 may also be mailed or delivered to: 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips  
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany NY 12223-1350 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Todd Cook 
CEO 

http://www.dps.ny.gov/

